
Notice of PHA 5-Year Plan and HOTMA Public Hearing 

The Housing Authority of Murray (HAM) will hold a public hearing at noon on 
Tuesday, October 22, 2024 at noon regarding the 2025-2029 Public Housing 
Agency (PHA) 5-Year Plan and HOTMA related ACOP regulation changes. The 
public hearing will be held at noon at the Housing Authority’s main office, 716 
Nash Drive, Murray KY. The hearing will act as a forum for public comments 
relevant to HAM’s 5-Year Agency Plan and HOTMA related ACOP regulation 
changes as required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD). 

Comments shall be made via email to faye@phamurray.org before 8 a.m. 
October 22, 2024.  Only written comments will be considered.   

The PHA 5-Year Plan and proposed ACOP/HOTMA changes will be available 
for review by request.  

Mailed comments should be sent to: 
Housing Authority of Murray 
Attn: Faye Dodd re: Public hearing comments re: 2025-2029 Annual Plan and 
HOTMA Changes 
716 Nash Drive 
Murray, KY  42071 
 

If any further information is needed, contact the Housing Authority of Murray 
at (270) 753-5000. 
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